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Text of Legislative File SC-1920-8

Body

BACKGROUND:  A claim was filed by Paul Zuck in the amount of $2,407.27 for damage his 

vehicle received when it was struck by tire debris on August 13, 2019, while traveling behind a 

City truck on an Interstate 35 exit.

DISCUSSION:  This incident was investigated by Tony Mensah, Street Superintendent, who 

found on August 13, 2019, a City Street Maintenance tanker truck was traveling on Interstate 35 

on the way to obtain street tack oil.  As the City truck began to exit onto Interstate 40, an inside 
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passenger-side tire blew out and released tire debris onto the highway.  Mr. Zuck was traveling 

behind the City truck at the time and his vehicle was subsequently struck by the tire debris. 

Mr. Zuck submitted three (3) estimates to repair the front end of his 2004 Chevrolet Silverado, 

with the lowest estimate being $2,407.27.  Since Mr. Zuck’s vehicle is valued at approximately 

$2,740, payment of the repair cost is appropriate.  

As indicated above, there appears to be possible negligence on the part of the City in this 

matter and consequently potential liability on the City.  The claim of Mr. Zuck, in the amount of 

$2,407.27, appears reasonable.

RECOMMENDATION:  Based upon the above and foregoing, it is the recommendation of the 

City Attorney’s office that the claim of Paul Zuck, in the amount of $2,407.27 as set forth above, 

be approved.
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